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Erica Lindquist <elindquist@pinellas-park.com>

Re: BOA Term Expiring

1 message

Gary Mygdal <garymygdal@yahoo.com> Tue, Oct 1, 2024 at 12:15 PM
To: Erica Lindquist <elindquist@pinellas-park.com>

Good morning Erica

My house had no damage not sure about my hunting camp going up later this week.
Yes | would like to be reappointed to the board for another 3 years.

Gary
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, October 1, 2024, 11:55 AM, Erica Lindquist <elindquist@pinellas-park.com> wrote:
Hi Gary- | hope you made it through the storm safely.

Your current term on the Board of Adjustment will be ending on November 30, 2024. Please reply to this email and
confirm that you would like to be reappointed for another 3 year term. If so, we will get it on the City Council
agenda for approval.

Thank you

Erica Lindquist, AICP, CFM

Planning & Development Services Director
City of Pinellas Park

6051 78th Avenue N

Pinellas Park, FL 33781

(727) 369-5650 office
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